
Welcome to the 2025-2026 school year!
My name is Ms. Park, and I am honored
to return as the lead teacher in Room
206. I am excited to work with your

children during this important stage of
their development, and look forward to
a year full of growth, exploration, and

meaningful learning together.
My journey with Arborland began in 2021

when I had the privilege of assistant
teaching in Room 206. Since then, I’ve
worked in multiple classrooms across
different age levels. After earning my

teaching credential from California
State University, Fullerton, I returned to
Arborland as the lead teacher in Room
206 for the 2024-2025 school year.


